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My name is Kira Brennan and I am a property owner in Anderson Valley. We have 40 acres; 
2 rentals, an Airbnb and a hipcamp on this property. 
I have been a public school teacher in the local area for over 30 years. My husband is in the
board for the Noyo Center for Marine Sciences. We both believe in the strength of our local
community and are active members in facilitating education and awareness about our natural
resources.
We are committed to share this property with folks in an affordable and sustainable manner.
We encourage our guests to become involved and support our natural resources like Hendy
Woods and to support the local wineries who are water and fish conscious. We believe we are
doing a service, both economically and educationally in our community by providing lodging
and camping opportunities.
Please support low Intensity Camping. 
Please encourage the economic benefits of tourism.
Please do not make this opportunity cost prohibitive for the property owners. 
Please focus on how to make this safe and well regulated for our county.
Thank you for your time.
Kira

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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